
Attention to all Student Government Presidents Council and SkillsUSA members! Are you 
interested in an incredible leadership opportunity? TBR’s Day on the Hill is the perfect 
event for you! Here, you will have the chance to interact with state legislators and attend 
postsecondary education committee meetings.

We invite three students from each institution to join us for this event. However, if you 
have more than three students who are interested, don’t worry! You can put them on the 
waitlist, and we will notify you if there is space available for them to attend.

To make your experience even better, transportation to and from the TBR office will be 
provided to the students. The TBR System office will arrange meetings for students to 
meet with legislators. Make sure to bring a government-issued ID and enough money for 
lunch. Advisors are also welcome to attend. However, we want to make it clear that the 
scheduled meetings with legislators are reserved exclusively for students.

We assure you that this will be an unforgettable experience, and we don’t 
want you to miss out on this opportunity! We will send additional information 
about the day and a tentative schedule to the registrants in March. So, what 
are you waiting for? Register now!

REGISTER BY MARCH 6 AT TBR.EDU/STUDENT-SUCCESS/SGA-DAY-HILL
For questions contact kristina.waymire@tbr.edu or daphne.brown@tbr.edu.
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